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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
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RULE NOS.:
RULE TITLES:

64E-5.1203
General Provisions

64E-5.1204
Certification Requirements for Radon Measurement Specialists and Technicians

64E-5.1205
Certification Requirements for Radon Mitigation Specialists and Technicians

64E-5.1206
Certification Requirements for Radon Measurement Businesses

64E-5.1207
Certification Requirements for Radon Mitigation Businesses

64E-5.1208
Measurement Requirements and Procedures

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 43 No. 6, January 10, 2017 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Department has determined that the Notice of Proposed Rule as published in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR) contained links to incorporated Florida Building Code materials that are copyright protected. Therefore, the relevant portion of the rule shall read as follows:  

64E-5.1207 Certification Requirements for Radon Mitigation Businesses.
(11) The certified mitigation business shall install radon mitigation systems as specified in the Florida Building Code 5th Edition (2014) Residential, Appendix E, “Florida Standard for Mitigation of Radon in Existing Buildings” (effective June 1, 1994), or Florida Building Code 5th Edition (2014) Building, Appendix C, “Florida Standard for Mitigation of Radon in Existing Buildings” (effective June 1, 1994), which are incorporated by reference.  As both appendices have been deemed copyright protected, they are available for inspection at the Department of Health, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A-12, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1720, or at the Department of State, R.A. Gray Building, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Jorge Laguna, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A-08, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1720, (850)245-4288, Jorge.Laguna@flhealth.gov.
